
 

 

ATTENTION VISITORS, VENDORS AND 

FAMILY  MEMBERS 

 

EFFECTIVE MONDAY,  MARCH 16, 2020 
 

ALL NON-EMERGENCY VISITATIONS WILL BE POSTPONED 

UNTL 6/1/2020 

 

PLEASE NOTE THIS LIMITATION MAY BE EXTENDED DEPENDING 

ON ANY FUTURE GUIDANCE FROM CENTER FOR MEDICARE & 

MEDICAID (CMS) TO PREVENT TRANSMISSION OF COVID-19. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERTANDING 

Christian Salviejo – Administrator 

TCRU/BELLA SERA 


